
 
April   20,   2021  

 
Dear   Parent   or   Guardian ,  
 
 
We   want   to   make   sure   that   you   are   aware   that   there   is   still   time   to   purchase   a   2020-2021  
yearbook   for   your   student.   Our   records   indicate   you   have   not   placed   an   order   for   a  
yearbook   for   your   child.   If   this   is   incorrect,   please   contact    jodijones@madisoncity.k12.al.us .  
The   Liberty   yearbook   staff   is   excited   about   this   year’s   yearbook   that   is   bursting   with  
photos,   student   portraits,   activities,   highlights,   and   of   course,   space   for   special   autographs.  
The   yearbooks   will   arrive   at   LMS   and   be   distributed   in   May.   
 
We   are   sure   that   your   student   will   want   a   yearbook   to   look   back   on   these   special  
memories.   As   you   make   choices   about   purchases   for   your   student,   please   consider   the  
long-term   value   of   a   yearbook.   Your   student   can   have   a   book   that   captures   forever   the  
special   events   of   the   year.   A   yearbook   grows   more   valuable   over   time.   Make   sure   your  
student   doesn’t   miss   out   on   this   opportunity!   
 
To   order   a   yearbook   for   your   student,   please   send   a   check   for   $45   to   Jones   Room   #129   in  
the   Orange   Pod.   The   check   should   be   made   out   to   Liberty   Middle   School   and   include   a  
driver’s   license   number.   But   act   fast,   the   deadline   to   pre-order   is   Monday,   May   3,   2021.   If  
you   would   rather   order   online   to   use   a   credit   card   to   purchase,   please   visit:   Website:  
yearbookforever.com.   The   online   ordering   site   is   available   until   May   3,   2021.   It’s   been   a  
great   year   so   far—and   we   look   forward   to   an   equally   great   yearbook!   
 
Please   contact    jodijones@madisoncity.k12.al.us    if   you   have   any   questions.  
 

 
Sincerely,   
 
LMS   Yearbook   Staff   &  
Jodi   Jones   
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